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4
th

 December 2013 

To 

The Central Committee 

Communist Party of Greece 

Athens 

 

Dear Comrades, 

The National Council of the Communist Party of India sends it warm greetings to Central Committee and 

the entire membership of the Communist Party of Greece on the occasion of the 95
th

 anniversary of its 

foundation. 

The Communist Party of Greece is one of the oldest Parties which have withstood many ups and downs 

in its activities during the last 95 years. A revolutionary party with integrated world outlook guided by 

the science of Marxism-Leninism contributed greatly to the advancement of international communist 

movement. Having experienced of many battles against fascism and against the military dictatorship, 

the CPG had led the people to win many battles for the restoration of democracy and for the rights of 

the people of Greece. And in these periods of struggles the CPG never succumbed to any threat and 

pressure from the fascist or reactionary forces. CPG had to withstand all kinds of atrocities and had to 

work in underground for long time. 

CPI recognizes with respect the glorious history of the Communist Party of Greece and its sacrifices in the 

struggle against imperialism, fascism and reactionaries for achieving peace, democracy and social justice 

and finally mobilizing the people of Greece under the leadership of CPG for Socialism. 

The CPI appreciates the role of CPG in strengthening the international communist movement through 

different initiatives. 

Once again we extend our fraternal greetings to all Greek Communists on this happy occasion. 

With revolutionary greetings, 

National Executive 
Communist Party of India   

 

 

 


